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SUBJECT: Administrator Contracts  
 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
An agreement for the 2025-2026 school year has been reached with the administrative team, which 
includes Administrators.  Details of the agreement have been forwarded to the Board for review.  
A one-year contract is extended to each administrator, with the understanding that the contract will 
annually be extended for an additional year unless the administrator is advised that the terms of 
the contract will be changed. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the agreement with the administrators and the contract 
terms. 
 
 


